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November 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Poet visit: Lewis Buxton on Thursday 17 November 

I am writing to inform you that we will be welcoming Norwich-based Poet, Lewis Buxton, to the school on 
Thursday 17 November. He will be hosting a creative writing session during period 3, which your child is 
welcome to join; they will need to book a free ticket in the Library to be able to attend. This workshop will 
focus on growing up, emotional literacy and the power of stories and poetry to better understand the 

world around us.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Ms Bradshaw 
Librarian 
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